
Shareholder Brett Harris to Present at New Jersey Society of Certified 
Public Accountants' Annual Nonprofit Conference

12/05/24

Wilentz Shareholder, Brett Harris, will present on "Navigating the Legal Landscape: Key Updates and 
Emerging Issues in Nonprofit Compliance" at the New Jersey Society of Certified Public Accountants' annual 
nonprofit conference on December 5th.

This NJCPA event is for CPAs and financial professionals working for nonprofit organizations or representing 
nonprofit clients.

Topics will include the following: 

 FASB Update 
 AI for Nonprofits 
 Single Audit Update 
 Form 990-PF Overview 
 Common Financial Statement Errors 
 Common Errors on Form 990 
 Navigating the Legal Landscape: Key Updates and Emerging Issues in Nonprofit Compliance 
 Nonprofit Industry Developments 
 Accounting Pipeline Strategies: A Look Forward 

This program is eligible for 8 CPE credits.

For more information and to register, visit the event page. 
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